
 

 

Imagine the result 

Ms. Barbara Jakub via ftp://alcoftp1.acgov.org  

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, California 94502 

Subject: 

Notification of Upcoming High Vacuum Extraction and Groundwater Monitoring Events 

UPS Oakland Hub 

8400 Pardee Drive, Oakland, CA 94621 

Global ID # T0600100939 

State ID # 583 

Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000315 

 

Dear Ms. Jakub: 

On behalf of United Parcel Service (UPS), ARCADIS U.S., Inc. (ARCADIS) is notifying 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) of a high vacuum extraction 

(HVE) event that will be conducted on wells MW-12 and IW-1 to remove separate phase 

hydrocarbon (SPH).  ARCADIS will also complete a groundwater monitoring event. The HVE 

event is scheduled for February 25, 2013 and the groundwater monitoring event is scheduled 

for February 26, 2013. 

 

If you have any questions regarding these events, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

415.432.6903.  Please send correspondence regarding this event to Mr. Paul Harper of UPS 

at the address provided below and provide ARCADIS with a copy of any such 

correspondence. 

 

Sincerely, 

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. 

 

 

 

Hollis Phillips, P.G. 

Principal Geologist 

 

Copies: 

Paul Harper – UPS Corporate Plant Engineering; 55 Glenlake Parkway NE, Atlanta, GA 30328 

Douglas Herman, Port of Oakland; 530 Water Street, Oakland, CA 94607 

File  

ARCADIS US, INC. 

100 Montgomery Street, Suite 300 

San Francisco, California 94104 

Tel 415.432.6903 

Fax 415.374.2745 

www.arcadis-us.com 

ENVIRONMENT 

Date:  

February 18, 2013 

Contact: 

Hollis Phillips, P.G. 

Phone: 

415.432.6903 

Email: 

Hollis.Phillips@arcadis-

us.com 

 

Our ref: 

B0038398.0018 
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